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Corona Virus Update – 16/03/20 – 12pm 

We are continuing to follow the guidelines from the Public Health Website and we 

are currently remaining open until the advice changes. 

Some additional internal measures that we are taking are: 

 Suspending all extra-curriculum classes until Friday 17th April 

 Suspending all Parent Tours until Friday 17th April 

 Postponing all excursion until further notice inclusive of the visits to the Postal 

Museum 27th March and 3rd April 

 Suspending all offsite outdoor play and extending outdoor periods in the 

garden for all groups to ensure daily outdoor activity continues 

 All events are being cancelled including Mother Day’s Tea this Friday 20th 

March 

 Supervising the children’s handwashing to ensure they use soap and wash for 

the required 20 seconds  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public 

 

Anyone Showing Sign or Symptoms 

If any children develop a raised temperature and/or a new continuous cough whilst 

at Nursery School, you will be required to collect them immediately or as soon as 

feasibly possible and will need to keep them home for a minimum of seven days or 

until the symptoms have stopped. 

If either you or your child show any of these symptoms at home, then please do not 

bring your child to Nursery School, again for a minimum of seven days or until the 

symptoms have stopped.  Please inform the Nursery School at your earliest 

convenience. 

Similarly, staff showing any symptoms will also be sent home and required to stay 

away for the same period as per government guidelines. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance  

 

Hand Sanitizers 

As with the rest of the world, we are not currently able to get any more supplies until 

further notice.  Please use soap and water when arriving, which you will find in the 

bathroom facilities around the Nursery School.  Please ask if unsure. 

 

Menus 

Due to the reduction in groceries form various suppliers, we may need to adjust the 

menus accordingly. We will of course still ensure all dietary requirements are 

followed. 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance

